
SUPPORTERS AND  
PATRONS OF TORONTO’S  
100 LIBRARY BRANCHES 
WILL BE GATHERING  
AT NATHAN PHILLIPS 
SQUARE THIS  
SATURDAY, APRIL 30, 
FROM 11:00 A.M. TO  
1:00 P.M. FOR A SPECIAL  
TEDDY BEARS PICKET!

It’s all in support of the Toronto Public Library Workers Union – CUPE 
Local 4948 – who are trying to negotiate a fair contract with the library 
board.

There will be music, readings by children’s authors, face painting and 
other kids’ activities, as well as special appearances by prominent library 
supporters. And Teddy Bears – lots and lots of Teddy Bears!

We need everyone to come – tell your friends – so we can send a  
strong message of support for the staff who make our libraries great!

Come join the fun –  
show your support for Toronto’s  
library workers. 
Bring the whole  
family, including  
Teddy or your favourite  
snuggly friend!

Love your  
 library? 
COME JOIN US FOR  
A TEDDY BEARS PICKET!
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